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It is the height of ridiculousness to ban something as necessary to our state economy 

as diesel fuel. The bill proposes a study on how to produce biofuel from waste wood, 

which means it’s not known if it’s even possible, much less  scalable to commercial 

volumes.  

 

By all means, commission a study on production and  production to commercial 

amounts. If the product is competitive, no ban will be needed.  

 

Perhaps the legislature should focus on something a little more critical, such as the 

low income housing crisis.  


